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WEEKEND MASSES SATURDAY, 4:00PM  

 SUNDAY, 8:00AM AND 10:30AM  

WEEKDAY MASS MONDAY THROUGH THURSDAY, 8:00AM  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION SATURDAY, 3:30-3:45PM OR BY APPOINTMENT  

BAPTISM AND WEDDINGS CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE FOR INFORMATION AND SCHEDULING  
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Christopher Anderson, Elena Cates, Ray Duda, 
Lenore Mandi, Frank Colandro, Susan Jacobsen, 
Bart Heefner, Warren Denny, Toni Coe, Gary 
Livia, Taylor Bova, Gerry Fraioli, Frank 
Colandro, Betty Vitti, Rosemary Bella, Sonya 
Correntee, Mary Caruso, Antonio Ferrajina, 
Patrick Battinelli, Julie Salce, Lois Scatton, Carol 
Kane, Kristee Brooks, R. J. Chaffe, Michael 
Pataky, Ed Gentile, Daniel Caruso, Anthony 
Tomczyk, John Mossa Sr., Marge Denicola, Gina 
Stuart, Adam Godlewski, Mark, Johann 
Fernando, Sandy Recchia, Karen Fragomeli and 
Vito Calo. 

Do we have your e-mail address? 
If you would like to receive the Saint Maurice Church Weekender 
and occasional e-mails from the Parish with important newsé   
Send an e-mail to: webmaster@smcglenbrook.org and you will be 
added to the Parish distribution list. 

ETERNAL  REST 
GRANT  UNTO  THEM , O LORD 
Our thoughts and prayers are with  

the family of  
Thomas Covino. 

Remember the men and women 
in the Armed Forces and all who 
protect us and put themselves in 
harmõs way on our behalf; may 
they be shielded from danger; 

and for their families and loved ones.  In 
particular, Andrew Anderson, Christopher 
Blasius, C. J. DelVaglio, Samantha Krom, 
Christian Legaspe, Steven Nolan and Jeffrey S. 
Wilson Jr.  

To speak of many things... 
This fourth week of Lent makes us realize 
how quickly these days of Lent are 
passing. 
Let our prayer during these remaining 
days of Lent continue to be those of hope 
and anticipation ĕ renewed in the grace 

of the season, as we look forward to our celebrations of Holy 
Week and Easter.  May God guide and inspire us on our 
journey! 
Holy Week services offer us opportunities to gather together as 
a family of faith and celebrate the Institution of the Eucharist 
on Holy Thursday, the Passion of the Lord on Good Friday 
and the resurrection of Christ at Easter.  I hope you will be able 
to participate in these holy days and be revitalized in our faith 
by the tremendous love God has for us. 

Continues Lenten Blessings, 
Fr. Fred   

The 2018 Annual Catholic Appeal is currently 
underway throughout the Diocese of Bridgeport. 
Our Appeal goal is $60,000.  To date, we have raised 
pledges in the amount of $14,775.00 bringing us to 
almost 25 percent of goal.  To all who have made their 
pledge, I thank you! 
Please consider making a pledge to the appeal to help 
in reaching our goal.   
On behalf of all whom the Appeal benefits, I thank 
you. 

2018 Annual Catholic Appeal  
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FOURTH SUNDAY  OF LENT 
Why is the world the way it is? We all wonder that from time to time. Each successive generation projects rose-hued longing 
on the past and casts furtive glances at the impending future. We see forces beyond our control in nature and in the 
newspaper. The world is changing and we're being pulled out with the tide.  
In the face of this confusion, today's Gospel features one of the most oft-quoted Scripture verses of all time: "For God so 
loved the world that he gave his only Son, so that everyone who believes in him might not perish but might have eternal 
life." But if Christ has come, why is the world so challenging? Why is the world still - to our eyes - being carried off in a 
proverbial hand basket? Jesus' response is a deeply personal one. "This is the verdict, that the light came into the world, but 
people preferred darkness to light." Patterns arise, habits are formed, and systems become engrained, but each is the result of 
an interconnected web of human choices. 
Where do we stand? Our answers, perhaps, vary from week to week, hour to hour, missed traffic light to spilled coffee to 
teenage child's rebellion. The world isn't perfect because we aren't perfect. Our parish is flawed because we're flawed. Our 
families need work because every one of us needs to be converted. Christianity is a process, not a destination!  
This Sunday, Jesus invites us to consider our own lives. Where in our own lives do we prefer darkness to light? What flaws 
are we trying to hide? Humbly acknowledge those places today. Ask God for the grace to be transformed. Share with your 
spouse or a friend where you'd like to improve this week. "Whoever loves truth comes to the light, so that his works may be 
clearly seen as done in God."  

We are in need of volunteers for all of our 
weekend liturgies.  Please kindly consider 
being involved in one of these ministries as a 
lector, in proclaiming the Word of God.  As a 

Eucharistic Minister in the distribution of communion.  As an 
usher or Greeter.  As an altar server in service at the altar.  No 
experience necessaryé  just a kind heart and a willingness to 
serve and become involved in our Parish.  Thank you! 
Call the Parish Office to volunteer your service. 

Prayer  List?  If you or someone you know would like to be 
included on the prayer list, call the Parish Office.  The  
individual will remain on the prayer list for three weeks.  Please 
contact the Parish Office to update the prayer list. 
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LIVE THE LITURGY -  INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 
If we continue to journey through life without genuine self-knowledge, without knowing how our relationships ought to be 
ordered and what truth is, the path we walk will always be only dimly lit. In fact, when we make the wrong choices or find 
ourselves forgetting who we are, we can easily find ourselves in darkness. "For God so loved the world that he gave his only 
Son, so that everyone who believes in him might not perish but might have eternal life." Jesus is the light that came into the 
darkness. It is not enough for us to simply believe that Jesus is the Christ but we must live our lives in witness to this truth. 
The choices we make and the priorities we establish are going to either speak of someone who really does not care, someone 
who is confused, or someone who is wholeheartedly convinced of God's love. Which are you?   

First Eucharist Orientation 
Parents and guardians who missed the First Eucharist orientation must contact Sandra Kluun to 
arrange a separate meeting time.  Important information as well as materials for at-home 
enrichment will be provided and reviewed. 

The Prayer Wall and Saints Gallery in Doran Hall 
Please add your prayers to our prayer wall. Also, check out our gallery of saints and holy ones Ĕ 
posters created by our candidates for Confirmation. 

Family Scripture Reflection: Gospel John 3:14-21 
This Gospel passage contains one of the most beloved and well-jmnvm udqrdr ne Rbqhostqd9 ęEnq Fnc rn knudc sgd
world that he gave his only Son, so that everyone who believes in him might not perish but might have eternal 
khedĚ 'Ingm 2905(- Idrtr hr sgd Khfgs sg`s g`r bnld hmsn ntq vnqkc- Enkknvdqr ne Idrtr qdbnfmhyd ghl `r sgd khfgs- Sghr
gospel makes clear that believing in Jesus is our choice. We can choose to live in darkness, or we can make good and 
loving choices and live in the light.  

Questions of the Week:   How can your words and actions show that you believe in Jesus? 
What helps you to live in the light? 

Family Mass Ĕ March 18, 2018 
The third grade will host the next Family Mass at 10:30 a.m. on Sunday, March 18, 2018. Please join us. 

Calling all Young People to Enter the Journey 
Sgd ęDmsdq sgd Intqmdx9 Chnbdr`m Xntsg Ohkfqhl`fdĚ vhkk s`jd ok`bd R`stqc`x+ L`qbg 13 `s R`hms Bg`qkdr Anqqnldn
Church in Bridgeport.  It will include an opportunity for Eucharistic Adoration, a chance to celebrate the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation, a concert with Steve Angrisano, and prayer with Bishop Caggiano.  All young people in grades 
six through 12 are invited to enter the journey of Holy Week by spending some time in prayer with their friends and 
family.  To register visit www.thechurchneedsyou.org  For more information contact the diocesan Office of Faith 
Formation at 203-416-1670. 

SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND 

The second collection this weekend is the annual national 
collection for Catholic Relief Services. 

This annual collection helps in providing humanitarian 
aid and resettling displaced families and advocating on 
behalf of victims. 
Thank you  for your support in this collection. 
May God bless you and your families in your kindness. 

WHITE MASS   for Healthcare Professionals and all who serve the sick celebrated at 8:30am by Bishop Frank Caggiano at 
Saint Aloysius Church, New Canaan followed by brunch at Woodway Country Club, Darien.  Joseph Dutkowsky, MD 
vhkk `ccqdrr ęGd`khmf Adxnmc Gd`ksgb`qdĚ  Shbjdsr #24-// odq hmchuhct`k-  Hmenql`shnm9  Dkhy`adsg @tc`   `s 1/2-305-0525 nq 
euda@diobpt.org. 


